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SURFACE
MOUNT BOLLARD
WOMBAT 165mm Diameter 
Surface Mount Bollard – Yellow Powdercoat

Description:
The WOMBAT 165mm Diameter Surface Mount Bollard is a heavy-duty security bollard designed to provide 

maximum protection for high-traffic areas, commercial zones, and industrial applications. Finished in a dura-

ble yellow powdercoat, it ensures high visibility and resistance to harsh weather conditions. The surface mount 

design allows for quick and easy installation on concrete or asphalt surfaces, making it ideal for parking lots, 

warehouses, loading docks, and pedestrian areas.

Features:
Heavy-Duty Steel Construction – Designed for 
high-impact resistance and long-term durability.

Bright Yellow Powdercoat Finish – Enhances 
visibility for safety compliance and protection.

Surface Mount Installation – Easy to install with a 
sturdy base plate for secure anchoring.

Weather & Corrosion Resistant – Powdercoated 
finish protects against rust, UV exposure, and 
harsh elements.

High-Impact Protection – Shields pedestrians, 
vehicles, and infrastructure from accidental 
collisions.

Minimal Maintenance – Requires low upkeep 
while retaining structural integrity.

Uses:
Traffic & Pedestrian Control – Helps manage 
vehicle movement and restricts unauthorized 
access.

Parking Lot Safety – Protects vehicles, 
pedestrians, and storefronts from accidental 
damage.

Industrial & Warehouse Security – Provides 
barrier protection for loading docks and work-
spaces.

Asset & Infrastructure Protection – Shields 
electrical boxes, fire hydrants, and building 
entrances.

Public & Commercial Spaces – Suitable for 
shopping centers, schools, and government 
facilities.

Construction & Worksites – Enhances safety by 
marking restricted zones.

Specifications:
Material Diameter Height Width Weight Installation

316 stainless steel 
(marine-grade)

165mm 1200mm 165mm 30.50 Kilograms

Finish
Yellow powdercoat for 

high visibility
Surface mount with

 base plate for 
secure attachment to
 concrete or asphalt
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